
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Empire Wastewater Treatment Plant Solids Improvements Phase I 
 

Construction Update – January 2024 
 
Metropolitan Council Environmental Services 
(MCES) is continuing solids improvements at its 
Empire Wastewater Treatment Plant in 
Farmington. 
 
PROGRESS UPDATE – 89% Complete 
 
COMPLETED/ONGOING WORK 

- ADA work completed on the men’s restrooms 
of the Operations Building and Administration 
Building, ADA signs, Arc Flash mitigation, and 
electrical improvements. 

 
UPCOMING WORK  

- ADA work on the Operations Building and 
Administration Building women’s restrooms, 
Removal of regulator on natural gas line in 
the Sludge Pumping Building.   
 

 
ANTICIPATED PROJECT COMPLETION 

- Summer 2024 
 
 
 
The wastewater treatment plant remains in 
full operation during the construction. 
 
Serving Empire, Farmington, Rosemount, Elko 
New Market, and portions of Apple Valley and 
Lakeville 
 

 

 

Photo: ADA work in the men’s restroom of the 
Operations Building.  
 
Project Contacts 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Heidi Hutter, Project Manager 
Heidi.Hutter@metc.state.mn.us 
612-602-1026 (Office) 
 
Matt Amundson, Construction Administrator 
Matt.Amundson@metc.state.mn.us  
612-602-8957 (Office) 
 
Colton Janes, Business Unit Manager 
Colton.Janes@metc.state.mn.us  
651-602-4915 (Office) 
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